VIRGINIA PENINSULA COMMUNITY COLLEGE

SNA MENTOR PROGRAM

Congratulations on your acceptance into the Nursing Program!

The Student Nurses Association Executive Board welcomes you as the newest members of the nursing program. We understand the feelings of being excited yet overwhelmed at the same time, as we were in your shoes just one year ago. We are happy to assist you in any way that we can. Each first level student will be assigned a second level mentor at the midpoint of the spring semester.

We hope that you enjoy your freshmen nursing experience, and we look forward to meeting all of you in August!

*** More information will be provided after the start of the Fall 2023 term ***